
1.	 Go to the SHL website (shl.uiowa.edu).

The State Hygienic Laboratory (SHL) at the University of Iowa is making it 
easier to order newborn screening supplies with a new, online form. To order 
forms/cards or envelopes, follow these simple steps.

2.	 Under the Newborn & Maternal Screening section, choose “Order Supplies.”

3.	 This will direct you to the Kits/Quotes/Forms page.

4.	 Complete the order form and click “Send Request.”

Supplies will be shipped within one to three business days.

Contact SHL at
515-725-1630

for more information.


